
 

Public Consultation 

Proposed Material Amendments to the Draft Regional Spatial and Economic Strategy for 
the Northern and Western Region 2019 - 2031 

Planning and Development Acts 2000 – 2018  

Notice is hereby given pursuant to section 24 (8) of the Planning and Development Acts 2000-2018 
that the Northern and Western Regional Assembly propose material amendments to the Draft 
Regional Spatial and Economic Strategy 2019-2031 and has determined that a Strategic 
Environmental Assessment and an Appropriate Assessment are required in respect of one or more 
of the Proposed Material Amendments. 

Accordingly, an Environmental Assessment Report has been prepared to supplement the SEA 
Environmental Report; Regional Flood Risk Appraisal Report; and Natura Impact Report previously 
prepared on the Draft Regional Spatial and Economic Strategy 2019-2031. 

A copy of the Proposed Material Amendments, the Determination that a Strategic Environmental 
Assessment and an Appropriate Assessments are required, together with the abovementioned 
Environmental Assessment Reports are now placed on public display and a copy may be inspected 
during normal office hours from 4th August 2019 to 11th October 2019 (both dates inclusive) at the 
following locations: 

1.  The Office of the Northern and Western Regional Assembly, The Square, Ballaghaderreen, Co. 
Roscommon. 

2.  Throughout the Local Authority network within the region. 

3.  On the NWRA website at www.nwra.ie 

Written submissions or observations with respect to the proposed Material Amendments or the 
updates to the Environmental Report or Natura Impact Report may be made between 4th August and 
5pm on 11th October 2019 (both dates inclusive) through one of the following media: 

Online: www.nwra.ie/RSESMA 

Email: rsesma@nwra.ie 

Mail:  ‘RSES Material Alteration Submissions’, NWRA, The Square, Ballaghaderreen, Co. 
Roscommon. F45 W674 

The Regional Assembly will consider all submissions or observations before making the Regional 
Spatial and Economic Strategy with or without the proposed material amendments. All submissions 
will be acknowledged but it will not be possible to issue individual responses. Please note that 
submissions or observations may be published on our website and will be subject to Freedom of 
Information legislation.  

David Minton 



Director 


